
        
    

KING’S KORNER 

 

My fellow Lions, now that school is 
back in session we as Lions are ready 
to get back into session.  
 
At our recent meeting in late August, 

our District Governor inducted a new member into 
our club, Mark Longin, sponsored by Ist VP Kathy 
Lawless.  Mark is the bank manager at the PNC 
branch on State Road.  At our September 8th 
meeting I had the honor of inducting Ron Murr, 
sponsored by PDG Richard Wilson.  He and his 
family have been active in the Ambulance Corp. for 
many years.  Please make sure that you stop and 
speak with both to make them feel comfortable with 
our club.  This is a great start to a year of adding 
new members to our base club to help bring us to 
helping more. 
 
To continue with our recruitment program we need 
every member to speak with potential members and 
complete the membership wheel that we 
circulated.  If you need one let me know and I will 
see that you get one. 
 
Our White Cane Drive kicks off in late September 
and we need all hands "on Deck" to help. 
 
Please come on out to our next dinner meeting 
September 22 and renew your energies with your 
fellow club members. 
 

In a World of Service 

Jim CavallaroJim CavallaroJim CavallaroJim Cavallaro    

LIONS’ CALENDAR 

Sep 17 Breakfast Meeting, 8AM, Country Squire 
Diner 

Sep 22 Dinner meeting, SCC 6:30 PM, Springfield 
Fire Company (scheduled) 

Sep 22 White Cane collections begin – sign up!! 
Oct 6 Board meeting, St. Matthews, 6:30PM 
Oct 13 White Cane Golf Outing  
Oct 13 Dinner meeting, SCC 6:30 PM, topic TBA 
Oct 27 Dinner meeting, SCC 6:30 PM, Prospective 

member night 
Dec 12 Nelson’s BBQ 

 

 

NEXT DINNER MEETING 

 
September 22th, 6:30 PM 
Springfield Country Club 

 
Dress Code 

Business Casual 
 

Scheduled to appear 
Speaker: Chief Robert J. 

Woolson 
Springfield Fire Company 

 
IMPORTANT! NOTIFY FRANK UDICIOUS IF YOU ARE 

ATTENDING EITHER BY EMAIL (mludicious@verizon.net) 

OR PHONE (610-328-9075) 

 

BOARD MEETING 

 

Please make a note that the next board meeting will 

start at 6:30 PM. 

 

 

Lions' Lines 
 

SPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUBSPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUBSPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUBSPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUB    

September 22, 2015 



     

PRESIDENT: James Cavallaro, FIRST VP: Kathleen Lawless, SECOND VP: Rob Tiffany, THIRD VP: David Krauter 

SECRETARY: Frank Udicious, TREASURER: William Lavery, LION TAMER: Frank Udicious, TAIL TWISTER: Alex Massey 

RECENT EVENTS 

 

 
New member Ron Murr was inducted by PID Jim Cavallaro at 

our last meeting.  PDG Dick Wilson was his sponsor. 

 

 
Lion Tim Folkomer was a very interesting presentation on 

Dinosaur National Monument at our last meeting.  Tim is 

between VP Rob Tiffany and Program Chair Lisa Tiffany. 

 

MEET OUR NEW MEMBER 

 

Ron Murr was inducted into the 

Springfield Lions Club at our last 

meeting by PID Jim Cavallaro.  Ron 

has been a member of the 

Springfield Ambulance Corps for 13 

years.  Ron and his wife Coleen live 

on Pinecrest Rd have three children 

– Amanda, Patrick and Peter.  

Mark’s sponsor is Dick Wilson. 

 

 

RECRUITMENT WHEEL 
 

You should have it!  Time to 

start adding names of 

prospective members.  We 

need these by September 

29th.  Send or give to Ed 

Rocco. 

 

CALENDARS 

 

King Lion Jim reports that he has begun distributing 

the calendars.  If you want more than last year, let 

him know (610-604-4551) and he’ll get them to you!   

 

WHITE CANE 

 

The White Cane Golf Outing will be October 13th.  

The cost is $45 per person to play.  Lion Gerry is 

looking for hole sponsors; the cost to sponsor a hole 

is $75.  Contact Gerry at 610-543-8481. 

 

FACEBOOK 

The Springfield Lions Club is now on 

Facebook.  If you are on Facebook, look for 

The Springfield Lions Club, and remember 

to “Like” us – that spreads our message to more 

people. 

 

LIONS’ COMMITTEE INFO 

 

The Leo Advisory Committee, is responsible for 

guiding and counseling the Springfield High School 

Community Service (Leo) Club.  This committee is 

chaired by Lion Dave Krauter.  Members are Ed 

Adams, Ed Rocco and Kurt Schaefer.  This committee 

is under the charge of 2nd VP Rob Tiffany.   
 

LIONS’ LINES 

Remember, past Lions Lines are available on our web site, 

www.springfieldlionsclub.org.  Please send all material for the Lions’ Lines to 

Walt Young.  Email is preferred (wtcayoung@verizon.net).  Material must be 

received no later than the Wednesday before the dinner meeting and may be 

edited for space and content. 


